
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

May 11, 2018 
 
Delmar R. Reppond, General Manager 
El Dorado Chemical Company 
P.O. Box 231 
El Dorado, AR 71731-0231 
 
RE: Change of Authorization Request,  

NPDES Permit Number AR0000752, AFIN: 70-00040 
 
Dear Mr. Reppond: 
 
This letter is written in response to the submittal of a request for Change of Authorization. The 
updated authorizations are shown in the table below for the facility referenced above. 
 

Responsible Official Delmar R. Reppond, General Manager 
Cognizant Official David Sartain, Environmental Coordinator 

 
As of December 21, 2016, Discharge Monitoring Reports (DMRs) must be submitted 
electronically using NetDMR, in accordance with 40 CFR 127.11(a)(1) and 40 CFR 127.16(a). 
New signatory authorities must request access for a NetDMR account. Please contact the Water 
Enforcement Branch at (501) 682-0624 with questions regarding NetDMR. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this matter or need additional information, please feel free 
to contact the Permits Branch at (501) 682-0623. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Bryan Leamons, P.E. 
Senior Operations Manager 
Office of Water Quality 
 
BL: kb 
 
cc: Electronic Filing (AR0000752) 

Jason Bolenbaugh, Branch Manager, Field Services Branch  
Richard Healey, Branch Manager, Enforcement Branch 
Jim Purvis, Administrative Analyst, Fiscal Division 
David Ramsey, ICIS Program Coordinator, Enforcement Branch 
 


